October 28, 1959

Dear Rabbi:

The Congregation B'Nai Abraham of Butler, Pa. is without the services of a Rabbi and we expect to be without one for several months. We are extending an invitation to Rabbis in the vicinity of Butler, Pa. who can help us out by filling our Pulpit any Friday evening that your Congregation can spare you. Our services start at 8:00 0'clock.

We ordinarily have a one hour service with a sermon of approximately twenty minutes.

We ordinarily compensate visiting Rabbis to the extent of \$50.00 plus expenses.

We would appreciate any effort that you might make to accommodate us and when we are in a position to do so, we hope to reciprocate the favor.

Yours sincerely,

CONGREGATION B'NAI ABRAHAM

Maurice Horwitz, pucs.

MH/iec